District 11 meets monthly on the third Saturday of The month. We just had our first Panel-64 District meeting January 20th with 24 in attendance and 12 voting members.

January 18 through the 21st was the Space coast AA round up with participation from Al-Anon. We had two al-Anon speakers and an Al-Anon workshop themed “ New Year, New You.”

Each Group Representative shared on goals they would like to work on for their individual groups, the District, and personal goals for panel 64.

We are working on the current mailing addresses for each group in the District.

My personal goal as the District Representative is to visit each group and build a relationship with the Group Representative to increase attendance at District Meetings and ultimately a greater attendance to the Area Assembly.

Looking forward to my first time attending AWSC
Eileen Clarke
District 11 Representative
